
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP 

APRIL 23, 2012 

 

The Upper Oxford Township Board of Supervisors held an advertised work session at the township 

building, 1185 Limestone Road, Russellville, PA on Monday, April 23, 2012 at 7:00 PM. 

 

PRESENT: Betsy E. Huber 

  Scott A. Rugen 

  Charles Fleischmann 

 

OTHERS: Jane Daggett, Secretary, Janet Robinson, Fran and Frannie Sharon and Steve Bergstrom 

 

The purpose of the work sessions was to discuss future plans for the park property.  A plan for 

future development of the park was previously submitted, approximately seven years ago by the Park 

Committee Members and approved by the Chester County Conservation District.  Charlie participated in 

Penn Dot’s audit of Route 10 and they prefer no new entrances onto the highway, so he would like to move 

the park entrance to Catamount Road.  Another subject discussed was funding.  We have not budgeted 

anything in the past few years.  Some members mentioned that maybe we should just plan for a pavilion at 

this time or maybe a soccer field or walking trails and gradually develop the area.  It was decided that the 

Park Committee Members would meet again on Monday, May 21, 2012 at 7:00 PM to walk the property.  

The Supervisors were invited to join in this walk.  The Secretary will check with the Solicitor to inquire 

about charging a small fee for park rentals.  Other ideas were to invite interested people to serve on the 

committee.  

 

 The work session adjourned at 8:10 P.M. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Jane Daggett 

       Secretary 

 

 


